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  Norway  
 
Request for an extension of the deadline to reply to the supplementary 

request for information 
 
Reference is made to your letter dated 18 September(Your ref 15/3597-, our ref 
1397903), where the Ministry requested an extension of the deadline to the 
supplementary request for information of 17 August 2023 concerning Maritime 
PSO Routes in Norway (Doc No 1391762) The deadline for a reply from the 
Ministry of Transport was set to Friday 29 September 2023 but in the letter, the 
Ministry requested an extension until Friday 17 November. 
 
The Directorate grants the requested extension.  
 
It should be noted that the question concerning a proposal for a new regulation to 
introduce requirements for zero-emission vessels will be on the list of items for 
discussion at the annual package meeting in Norway, which will take place in 
week 43. The Directorate requests that that meeting will take place irrespective of 
this extension. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Valgerður Guðmundsdóttir 
Deputy Director 
Internal Market Affairs Directorate 
 
 
 
This document has been electronically authenticated by Valgerdur 
Gudmundsdottir. 
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